MESQUITE

June 21, 2021

Mr. Curt J. Cassidy, P.E., CFM
Director of Public Works

City of Mesquite

1515 North Galloway Ave.
Mesquite, TX 75149

Subject: Annual Contract for Sidewalk, Pedestrian Ramps, Drive Approaches and

Curb & Gutter Replacement- City Contract No. 2021-068
Recommendation of Award of Contract

Dear Mr. Cassidy,

On June 10, 2021, bids were received for the above referenced project. The following five
(5) bids were received with total bid amounts from low to high:

DBi Services, LLC $ 297,450.00
Thomas Il Development $ 315,000.00
AT Construction $ 327,250.00
HQS $ 333,600.00
Grod Construction $ 373,090.00

We have reviewed the qualification information provided by the apparent low bidder, DB
Services, LLC. DBi Services, LLC has not done work for the City of Mesquite, but based
on project history listed they appear to be a qualified bidder.

Based on the information available, we recommend that the City of Mesquite award the
Annual Contract for Sidewalk, Pedestrian Ramps, Drive Approaches and Curb & Gutter
Replacement (City Contract No. 2021-068) to DBi Services, LLC in the amount of
$297,450.00.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

A Mesna

John Mears, P.E., CFM
City Engineer

Attachment: Bid Tabulation



